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 Impact:  $150,000 from revenues into OMMA fund 
 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 759 prohibits physicians recommending medical marijuana use from examining patients at a 

dispensary, offering a discount or other thing of value to a patient for agreeing to use a particular 

caregiver or dispensary, holding an economic interest in any enterprise involved in the sale of 

medical marijuana, or accepting payment from a caregiver, dispensary, processor, or grower.  
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Fiscal Analysis 

 

The State Department of Health estimates the cost of a workflow addition to Complia will be 

approximately $150,000. Complia is the IT software that runs the medical marijuana program. 
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Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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